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June 8, 2011 

 

 

 

Office of the Code Reviser 

Attn:  Kerry S. Radcliff, Editor 

Washington State Register 

P.O. Box 40551 

Olympia, WA  98504-0551 

 

Re; Withdrawal of Preproposal Statement of Inquiry 

 WUTC Docket UE-100849 

 

Dear Ms. Radcliff: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) filed a 

Preproposal Statement of Inquiry (CR-101) regarding renewable energy resources on 

May 19, 2010, at WSR # 10-11-122.  The Commission has decided not to proceed with 

this rulemaking proceeding and requests that the CR-101 published in WSR # 10-11-122 

be withdrawn.   

 

On January 3, 2011, the Commission issued, to all interested persons in the rulemaking 

docket, a report and policy statement concerning acquisition of renewable resources by 

investor-owned utilities.  On January 5, 2011, the Commission filed, for publication in 

the state register, a notice regarding the policy statement. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 


